
Success comes from knowing that you did your Best to become 

the Best that you are capable of Becoming 

 

Dear LSCLS Members, 

 

First of all, I would like to thank our LSCLS/MS-ASCLS Bistate Meeting Committee as they have been very 

busy planning our upcoming event in Monroe, LA.  The dates are March 30-April 1, 2023.  Our theme 

this year is Medical Laboratory Professionals Soaring to New Heights. 

The Committee changed the format of the meeting this year as it has become more and more difficult 

for facilities to allow our members to attend the meeting for the entire work week.  This year we will 

focus more on weekend opportunities and we hope that you will be able to find some time to attend.  

We will be offering numerous exceptional educational opportunities, two great social events, an awards 

luncheon and presentation, an auction to support the Food Bank of NELA, a great group of exhibitors, 

several that will be bringing their large “lab on wheels”, not to mention amazing networking 

opportunities with colleagues!!  

Our profession relies on our membership and collaboration across the state and on a national level.  This 

meeting is a great way to explore more about what LSCLS/ASCLS does to help the future of our 

profession!!   

We look forward to seeing many smiling faces at the meeting.  We hope to get to speak to each of you 

at some point during the time we will spend together.  We are thankful for such committed and focused 

laboratory professionals in our state!! 

Hope to see you soon, 

 

Melonie D. Falcon 

President, LSCLS 

 

 

 


